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Thank you to all who attended the annual meeting on July 16th at the Crescent Lake 
Bible Camp. We very much appreciate the Bible Camp allowing us to use their picnic 
facility on the lake. We had a good turnout for the meeting and the food that members 
brought was delicious. 

Special thanks to our speakers: Royce Zehr from the DNR regional office providing us 
with a wealth of information about the recent fish surveys completed on Crescent Lake 
this spring. Rosie Page, Coordinator of Wisconsin Headwaters Invasives Partnership, 
who talked about how each of us can take action to help preserve our shoreland habitat. 
And Joel Knutson who gave us an update on upcoming activities and future plans for 
the Town of Crescent. Thanks to Terry Goldbach who relayed the good news about the 
EWM treatment results this spring.  

Our Association elected new board members to two-year terms: Mike Henry, Joan Karls, 
Maria Rudesill and Mark Mergenthaler. They join existing board members: Donna 
Stone, Sandy McKitrick and Wendy Goldbach. The board thanks retiring members John 
Dusenbery and Cindy Hermel for their years of outstanding service on the board. 

Congratulations to John Dusenbery for being selected the 2022 recipient of the Friend 
of the Lake award! It is well deserved. Presenting the award was last year’s recipient, 
Darrel Mack. 

 


